
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 17, 2022 

Addendum 3 

Bid No. 023-22 

Disaster Debris Removal Monitoring Services 2022 

 
 
Addendum 3 contains questions and answers submitted via email. 
 
This bid will be opened at the City of Fairhope’s City Services and Public Utilities Building, 555 South 
Section Street, Fairhope, AL 36532 at 11:00 AM on Thursday, June 23, 2022. All proposals must be 
received prior to that deadline.  
 
Vendors shall acknowledge this Addendum 3 on their submitted Bid Response Form. 
 

A. Questions Submitted Via Email: 
 

1. I wanted to ask clarification about the requirement of the contractor license number. We are 
registered to do business in the State of Alabama with the Secretary of State and have 
performed these services in the State in the past. Do we need a contractor license to submit a 
proposal? 
A. A State of Alabama General Contractor’s License is not required for the submission of the 

proposal. The City does ask for proof of any licensing required for this type of service in the 
State of Alabama.  
 


